
Silent Justification 

K222CV 

 

The management of the Mt. St. Helena site changed hands on November 1st from ComSites West to 

Peter Gruchawka.  ComSites West decided to close its business operations.  As a result of the change in 

management of the site, the antenna system for K222CV and its transmitter and feedline were 

requested to be taken down by October 31st.  A new site for K222CV has been located on Mt. Veeder to 

the south.  A minor modification to move to the new site was filed on November 1st.  Provided the FCC 

grants the minor modification to move to the new site, then the applicant will construct K222CV at its 

new site location.   


